MSM Ph.D. Student Anne Ramsey Gets 3™ Place at Regional
Conference of Southern Graduate Schools 3MT Competition

Congratulations to MSM Ph.D. student Anne Ramsey, who won the 3MT competition at the 29™
Annual Curtis L. Parker Student Research Symposium at MSM on February 8, 2017, and placed 3™
overall at the regional Conference of Southern Graduate Schools 3MT competition in Annapolis, Md.,
on March 5, 2017.

Read the email MSM Vice President Dr. Sandra Harris-Hooker sent out congratulating Ms. Ramsey
below:

It is with great pleasure that we announce that Anne Ramsey, the winner of the Curtis Parker 3 Minute Thesis
(3MT) competition, placed 3" in the regional Conference of Southern Graduate Schools (CSGS). The semi-final
round consisted of 48 participants from which 16 were selected for the final round. Anne did Morehouse
School of Medicine and herself proud by making it to the final round and then placing 3" overall. Georgia
Tech was the only other GA school in the final round, but they did not place in the top 3. Anne received
“outstanding job” comments from several graduate school deans and others participating in the conference.

Great job Anne.

Regards,

Sandra Harris-Hooker, Ph.D.

Professor, Department of Pathology and Anatomy

Vice President and Executive Vice Dean for Research and Academic Administration
Morehouse School of Medicine


http://www.msm.edu/about_us/FacultyDirectory/PathologyAnatomy/SandraHarrisHooker/index.php

